
Alaska Department of Transportation & Public Facilities
Kivalina Airport Relocation Feasibility Study

All Comments Are Welcome!

Please take a moment to fill out this comment sheet to  
help us to respond to your comments. Thank you.

Name:         Telephone:

Address:        Email:

Please provide comments you think may be helpful during the process. Are there specific 
improvements that are needed to the airport? Are there concerns about operations, maintenance, 

land use, or other elements we need to address?

You can send this comment card to:

Jonathan Hutchinson, DOT&PF, 2301 Peger Road, Fairbanks, 
AK 99709 or e-mail to 

KivalinaAirportRelocationFeasibilityStudy@stantec.com  


